
                                                                                                            

Let’s celebrate your baby’s journey — one story, one cuddle, one giggle at a time! 
Brought to you by KIA and funded by the Government of Canada through the Indigenous 

Early Learning and Child Care Program (poster 0925) 

 

������ Welcome Baby! ������ 
A Program for Kitikmeot Inuit Families 

Do you have a baby born in 2025? 
The Kitikmeot Inuit Association (KIA) is offering FREE Welcome Baby Packages to 
support your child’s early development — socially, emotionally, physically, and cognitively. 

What’s Inside? 
Each baby package includes items such as: 

• ������������ Storybooks & board books in English or Inuinnaqtun/Inuktitut 
• ���������� Fun hand puppets for playtime and bonding 
• ���������������� Age-appropriate items designed for infants 

Perfect for family learning, playing, and growing together! 
 

Who is eligible? 
�� Inuit children born January 1 – December 31, 2025 
�� Must be registered with NTI 
�� Must be Kitikmeot Inuit 

Living in the Kitikmeot Region? 
� Pick up a package at your local KIA office 
� Bring: 

• Parent/Guardian ID 
• Child’s documentation 
• NTI Number 

 
Living outside the Kitikmeot Region? 
Email Sandra Carter, Early Learning & Child Care Project Coordinator, to request an 
application form: ������� SCarter@kitia.ca or visit: 
https://kitia.ca/news/welcome-baby-a-program-for-kitikmeot-inuit-families/ 

 

������ Supplies are limited – don’t miss out! 
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